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Sl Parent Teacher Conferences

Parent Teacher Conferences will take place
next week Thursday, November 4 from 3:00 -
8:00 PM. If you haven't done so yet, please go
to the Signup Genius on our school website to
choose a time to meet with your child's teacher.
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Upcoming Events

Oct. 27 - End of 1st Quarter

Oct. 28 & 29 - NO SCHOOL - Wisconsin Lutheran State Teachers’ Conference

Oct. 31 - Joint Area Reformation & Organ Anniversary Service at St. John - 1:30 pm

Nov. 2 - Joint Board of Education meeting - 6:30 pm
Nov. 3 - Report Cards go home

Nov. 4 - Parent Teacher Conferences - 3:00 - 8:00 pm
Nov. 5- NO SCHOOL

Three Day School Week

There will be no school this week Thursday and Friday, October 28 & 29, as the teachers
will be attending the Wisconsin Lutheran State Teachers’ Conference in Milwaukee.

Joint Board of Education Meeting

St. John will be hosting two joint Board of Education meetings with Trinity Lutheran
School, Marinette this school year. The first meeting will be Tuesday, November 2, 2021
beginning at 6:30 pm. All parents are invited to attend.



St. John Parent Survey

Thank you to those parents who have already completed the Parent Survey which was
sent out last week, both by email and by paper copy. If you have not been able to fill out
the survey, please do so. We are hoping for 100% participation to help us know how we
are serving our students and parents. You can still send the paper copies to Mrs.
Sargent by Monday, November 1, or complete the survey online using the link that was

sent to you by email. We appreciate your input.
Hot Lunch

There will be no hot lunch this week or next week.
Basketball

Basketball season is here! Boys basketball practice will start next week. Practices are
on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 3:30 to 5:00 at Trinity, Marinette. The first practice is
on Tuesday, November 2. A sign-up sheet was sent home yesterday with the boys who
were interested in playing. Please return that sheet to school by Nov. 1 or let Mr. Aguilar

know if your son would like to play. Unfortunately, there will be no girls' team this year.

CEA Fall Outing

Thank you to the Maedke family and our CEA for hosting the Fall Outing last Friday.
Everyone who attended enjoyed the hayride through the woods! Thank you also to

everyone who came for the evening of fellowship and for all the wonderful desserts.

Mission Offering

Our 1st semester mission offering is going to
WELS Christian Aid and Relief. This organization

provides valuable assistance to people in the

United States and around the world who are suffering from the effects of floods, fires,
earthquakes and other catastrophes. Mission offerings will be collected on Friday as
the children go to chapel in church. Last week we collected $29.60 bringing our total

semester offering to $316.85. Thank you for your heartfelt gifts.

2 Corinthians 9:11 — You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on
every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God.



